
Vulnerable Persons Housing Strategy 

Consultation

Cheshire East needs your views to 

shape the future of vulnerable 

persons housing within the 

Borough. 

The Council is developing a housing 

strategy to specifically cater for the 

needs of vulnerable people. Your 

To have your views considered, you should visit 

the consultation portal on the Council’s website 

where you can find a copy of the draft strategy, needs of vulnerable people. Your 

response to this consultation will 

shape the eventual strategy, and 

subsequently all policy, planning, and 

commissioning decisions made 

surrounding vulnerable persons 

housing.

where you can find a copy of the draft strategy, 

instructions, and links to response forms, which 

must be submitted by 03/04/14.

http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/housing/strategic

_housing/vulnerable_persons.aspx

If you require any further information or 

assistance, please contact:

Duncan Whitehead

Housing Policy Officer

Cheshire East Council

Westfields, CW11 1HZ

Duncan.whitehead@cheshireeast.gov.uk

01270 685643


